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Notice is hereby given to all property owners and community at large. Municipality wishes to cancel 
the public notice advertisement dated 23 April 2018 on the Ilanga Newspaper and Zululand Observer 
that relates to 2018/19 drafts municipal tariffs for all services provided by the municipality. We regret 
any inconvenience it may cause. 
 
 
ACTING MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
MRS NP GAMEDE
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